
 SUMMER PICK: Mark your calendars. Pick time information will be in next week’s Newsletter. 

Summer Pick Preview Tuesday, 6/21   8:00 AM Saxon 

Summer Pick  Tuesday, 6/21  5:30 PM Saxon [Large bus] 

Summer Pick  Tuesday, 6/21  5:15 PM Coram [Three Village van] 

Summer Pick  Tuesday, 6/21  5:45 PM Coram [Three Village DA] 

Summer Pick  Tuesday, 6/21  6:30 PM Pond    [Commack van] 

Summer Pick  Tuesday, 6/21  7:15 PM Pond    [Commack DA] 

Summer Pick  Tuesday, 6/21  8:15 PM Pond    [Large bus] 

Summer Pick  Wednesday, 6/22 5:15 PM Saxon  [van] 

Summer Pick  Thursday, 6/23 5:15 PM Saxon [van] 

Summer Pick  Thursday, 6/23 5:30 PM Pond   [DA] 

Summer Pick   Friday, 6/24  5:30 PM Pond  [DA] 

SUMMER REFRESHERS: The schedule for summer refreshers is as follows. Registration on My Parking Space will 

be available beginning Monday, 6/13: 

Wednesday, 7/6/22 10:00 AM Saxon Pond Coram 

  5:30 PM Saxon   Coram 

Thursday, 7/7/22 10:30 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

  5:30 PM Saxon   Coram 

Friday, 7/8/22 10:00 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

Tuesday, 7/12/22 10:00 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

Wednesday, 7/13/22 10:30 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

Thursday, 7/14/22 10:00 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

Monday, 8/15/22 10:30 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

 5:30 PM Saxon    

 SHOUT OUTS: The Bay Shore drivers were unable to attend Appreciation Day this year as they had to take 11 

buses to the beach with the entire Brook Avenue elementary school. 

Their Supervisor, Debbie Basile, waited for their return to school 

where she delivered their lunches, and beach towels. They were very 

appreciative of the gesture, and we appreciate them! 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS: NYAPT - Lindenhurst van driver Maggie 

Lesniewski’s son, Adam, received Suffolk NYAPT’s 2022 Student Transportation Scholarship Award. Adam received 

his award and read his award-winning essay at the June 9 NYAPT meeting at the Oar Restaurant in Patchogue. 

LEONARD FAMILY SCHOLARSHIP FUND - Juan Carlos Delgado, Brentwood High School senior, is the winner of 

the 2022 Leonard Family Scholarship. Juan Carlos is the son of Daisy Delgado and received a 100.1 average. He will 

attend Stony Brook University and pursue a degree in Economics with the goal of becoming a Portfolio Manager. 

Congratulations to both students (and their Mom’s) on this outstanding achievement! 

COVID TESTING: COVID testing will end on Thursday, 6/23. We appreciate the time you took to get tested weekly 

and thank you for your cooperation! 

 

 This week’s Facebook spotlight is Franck Tourreau, Van driver for Commack out of 1849 Pond Rd. 

Happy Father’s Day to all of our Dads! 
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